
Ongoing Formation Recommended Resources 
 

  

 Please submit completed form to Executive Director Lyn Korte at Lyn@WRCollaborative.org  

The Wisconsin Religious Collaborative would like to 
share helpful ongoing formation or supporting resources 
across our member institutes. Please complete the form 
below and submit to Lyn@WRCollaborative.org if you 
would like to recommend a book, article, video, 
newsletter, or other resource that has helped you, 
particularly through these challenging times. You can 

choose to include your name or remain anonymous. These recommendations will be made 
available at https://www.wrcollaborative.org/resources/ongoing-formation.cfm. You can see 
the list of resources currently available by using that link or going directly to 
www.WRCollaborative.org and selecting Resources, then Ongoing Formation. Thank you for 
supporting your fellow Sisters! 
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Please check one of the following: 

 I would like to remain anonymous 

 I would like to include my name as recommending this resource 
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